
Public comment 18-0488 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: shirley7@bright.net [mailto:shirley7@bright.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 3:20 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: RE: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
We do wish press our opposition to this project because of the damage it will do to our field drainage 
and the size of the towers. 
These are not the people we originally signed with, the contract has been sold several times. 
 
>-----Original Message----- 
>From: shirley7@bright.net [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
>Sent: Saturday, August 18, 2018 7:26 PM 
>To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
>Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
> 
>Submitted: Aug 18, 2018 7:25 PM 
> 
>RENDER: server 
>RESPONSECHART: 0 
>CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
>TITLE: Mrs. 
>FIRST_NAME: Shirley & Dale 
>LAST_NAME: Wagner 
>EMAIL: shirley7@bright.net 
>PHONE_NUMBER: 419-397-2533 
>ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
>STREET_ADDRESS1: 4197 E Township Road 44 
>STREET_ADDRESS2:  
>CITY: Sycamore 
>STATE: OH 
>ZIP: 44882 
>COUNTY: Stark 
>COUNTRY: USA 
>COMPANY_NAME:  
>CASE_NUMBER:  
>COMMENTS: Our contract expires Aug 20th we do not plan to renew.  Today we received a registered 
letter from spower general counsel saying "This letter is to inform you that, pursuant to Section 2.1(a)of 
the lease, Seneca Wind LLc does hereby exercise its option to proceed to construction and begin the 
construction phase,"  Todays date is 08/18/18.  Do they have this right since you have not approved it?  
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